
Notice on the extension of abstract submission of 

the ISBPLM 2022 Symposium 

 

Dear researchers, 

In order to satisfy the submission requirement of participants, the abstract 

submission of the ISBPLM 2022 symposium (International Symposium on 

Biorefining, Papermaking, and Lignocellulosic Materials 2022) will be 

extended to January 23, 2022. Please submit your abstract through our 

website: http://www.isbplm2022.com. 

 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. We sincerely look forward to 

you participation. 

 

 

Organizing Committee of ISBPLM 2022 

December 13, 2021 
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